
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Thursday, November 17, 2022 11:58:09 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 8:12 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Hemantha Abeyratne

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Dear sir/madem,
I live in Mississauga and, we do not have lots of choices to select a natural gas provider in order to get a lower price
due to lack of supplier competition in this area. Therefore, I request not to grant this price increase at this point in
time.

Thank you for your consideration.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




